
























































































































Council Meeting 24 April 2024

Item: 9.13 - Future commitment to G21 Geelong Region Alliance

RESOLUTION

Moved Cr Hart seconded Cr Arnott 

That Council:  

1. Notes that the G21 Geelong Region Alliance has reviewed its operating model with 
the aim of ensuring that the communities and businesses across the region can 
continue to receive the range of key benefits achieved through the strategic 
alliance for over 20 years, with a reduced financial contribution required from 
member Councils.  

2. Confirms its continued membership of G21 for a three-year period commencing 
1 July 2024, with a total contribution of $47,000 (exc. GST) in 2024-25 and 
indexation in subsequent years that is no greater than the annual rate cap 
determined by the Minister for Local Government.  

3. Authorises the Chief Executive Officer to sign a new Memorandum of 
Understanding with G21 Geelong Region Alliance consistent with this decision on 
the condition that the annual financial commitment is no greater than the amount 
in point 2.  

Carried 5:1
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